
Congratulations to Choices for Youth for another successful year of supporting youth and young 
families throughout Newfoundland and Labrador.
 
Choices for Youth makes a tremendous and positive difference in the lives of youth in this province 
across a continuum of supports and services targeting all aspects of the social determinants of 
health. Through a wide-range of housing options; mental health and addiction supports; social 
enterprise training and employment; and family and natural supports programming, Choices for 
Youth continues to show leadership within the community, bringing social innovation to the  
forefront of its work.
 
Our government recognizes Choices for Youth as a partner in advancing the safety, development 
and overall well-being of youth and young families in this province. We are pleased to support the 
organization as they continue to build out partnerships to increase their impact throughout our 
wonderful province.
 
Together with Choices for Youth, our government will continue to help young people gain the 
stability they need to build a brighter future.
 
I would like to thank the Board, staff, and volunteers of Choices for Youth for their ongoing 
dedication and commitment to helping the province’s youth thrive and live their lives to the fullest.
 
Sincerely,

Honourable Dr. Andrew Furey
Premier
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